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Wetmore Home Burglarized 
(KMZA)---The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department is investigating the
burglary of a Wetmore home.

The Sheriff’s says sometime between October 20 and November 1st an unknown
person or persons forced entry into a residence at 428 2nd Street.

Among the items taken were two televisions, a DVD player and frozen foods.

The loss was placed at over $2,400.

Anyone with information on the burglary is urged to contact the Nemaha County
Sheriff’s Office in Seneca.  
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